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[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Naomi,

Scott said you were looking for some info about planning the NWAV grad
student mixer.  See the email below for information from the 2012 event in
Indiana.

Also attached is our invoice from the 2013 mixer.  I think we had some food
left over.  The drink tickets (one per person) were a great idea, and we
didn't have to pay if people didn't use their tickets.  I'm guessing we had
75-80 students there, and everyone seemed happy with the event.

Let me know if you have any questions.


Jamie B. Hudzik
Account Executive
501(c)(3)2
Gateway Towers, Suite 240
320 Fort Duquesne Boulevard
Pittsburgh, PA 15222
Office: (412) 201-2331
Fax: (412) 201-2350
Cell:  (412) 480-5514
E-mail: Jamie.Hudzik@gmail.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Graduate student mixer
Date: Sat, 3 Aug 2013 20:23:30 -0400
From: Davis, Stuart <davis@indiana.edu>
To: Kiesling, Scott F <kiesling@pitt.edu>

Scott:

      I got the below message from Jason Siegel, one of the graduate
student organizers about the mixer.  He suggests to figure about 25% of the
total registrants would go to it, although at IU we do have a lot of
graduate students between the linguistics department and the linguistics
programs in the language departments.  So maybe the 25% figure might be a
little high.  Jason said that you can contact him directly if you need more
info about the mixer.  His email is:
siegeljf@indiana.edu     ---Stuart

________________________________________
"I think we had about 100 people there.  We never did a count, but we
bought food for 60 people thinking that the NWAV registrants would only
number around 300, but when there turned out to be 400, none of us thought
to augment the amount of food to match the proportional amount of students.
There was nowhere close to being enough. I think a formula where they plan
on accommodating 25% of the total NWAV attendees is a safe bet.

As for the cost, we didn't get much offset from student groups, so it
almost all came out of the NWAV budget. We spent $300 on the room (Farm's
Root Cellar), and $300 on the insufficient food. I don't remember any
negative feedback about the venue, and Scott Kiesling very well may know
the vibe of the room and can suggest to his organizers that they look for
something similar. I do recall however that people were looking for dinner
options because of the timing (only about an hour between the last campus
event and the start of the mixer-- we had a limited amount of reserved time
given to us by Farm). So I really recommend a time when people have had
time to eat or at least something light, before they go to the mixer."







